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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB Representative 
Subject: Compilations of Works: Discussion Paper 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks EURIG for preparing this interesting Discussion paper.  
 
We have a preference for ACOCs approach regarding the status of the compiler (see 6JSC/ACOC/7) 
and would be interested in JSC’s position to the Final Report of the Working Group on Aggregates 
(see also 6JSC/EURIG/Discussion/2/DNB response). 
 
 
 
 
 


